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September 25, 2020 
 
Dear parents and guardians,  
 
We received notification from Dickinson-Iron District Health Department that someone associated with our school 
district has tested positive for COVID-19. While we must protect the privacy of the person involved, we believe it is best 
to communicate transparently with you so you can make well-informed decisions for your family. 
 
There is nothing more important to the IMPS than the safety and health of our students, our staff and their families. We 
are working directly with county health officials to address this situation and are working as quickly as possible. If your 
child is considered a contact, you will be notified by the health department. We have provided all necessary information 
to assist them in this process. If you are not contacted by the health department it means your child is not considered a 
contact. 
 
Although there is no way of tracing the initial exposure to COVID-19, we at Iron Mountain Public Schools are working 
hard to continue to clean and disinfect all of our buildings as best as possible to protect the safety and well being of our 
students.  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call our office.  
 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jerry Sardina 
Superintendent 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~THE PLACE TO SUCCEED~ 
IRON MOUNTAIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

School District of the City of Iron Mountain 


